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Project Overview  
GO service is expanding to serve you better - with more frequent service, more stations, 
cleaner technology, and more connections. Across the entire network, our goal is to deliver 
over 10,000 train trips a week - so you won’t need a schedule because you know the next train 
will be coming soon. GO Expansion will transform the GO rail network from a commuter 
service into an all-day, rapid system. 
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What You Need to Know  
As part of the improvement work for the GO Expansion project, as early as the 16th of December 
2024, crews will commence sub-ballast operations within the rail corridor. The work will be on 
pause between the 20th of December 2024 until the 6th of January 2025 and recommence 
afterwards. This involves the usage of a tamping machine which packs the sub-ballast that is 
under the tracks. Proper installation of the sub-ballast is critical for ensuring the safe installation 
of tracks and operation future of trains. The schedule of work is subject to change based on 
weather conditions and unforeseen elements.  
 
What does this mean for you?  
Residents can expect to hear noises and experience vibrations from the operation of the 
tamping machine. The tamping machine operates linearly and will move westbound starting 
from Woodbine Avenue to Coxwell Avenue. All work will take place within the rail corridor 
and pedestrians will not be impacted by this work.  We apologize for any inconvenience and 
ask for your patience as we complete this critical work. 

 
Hours of Work  
The work listed above will be done during the day. Day shift work will occur between the hours 
of 7:00 a.m. and 7:00 p.m. five (5) days per week (Monday to Friday). This work is anticipated to 
be completed by mid to late January 2025. Please exercise caution around active construction 
sites. We apologize for the inconvenience. If you have any questions or concerns about this work, 
please contact us any time at TorontoEast@metrolinx.com. For more information on GO 
Expansion in your community, visit our website at www.metrolinx.com.  

 


